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Further to our previous communication the MRC trade unions (TUS) have now 
concluded their ballot on the proposed changes to the MRC redundancy 
compensation provision.  In response to the ballot the MRC will now implement 
the revised redundancy terms as detailed in the proposal document.  This will be 
effective from 26 September 2011.  

Next steps  
 

The TUS and MRC are currently working on the Policy development for 
Redundancy and Redeployment Policy (‘Green Book’) and Compensation (‘Blue 
Book’), which will be introduced in due course.   

 

Whilst these new policy changes are being introduced, there will be transitional 
arrangements in place.     
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